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6 Deputy M.B. Andrews of St. Helier North of the Minister for Housing and 

Communities regarding the digital register of property (OQ.113/2022) 

Will the Minister provide an update on the digital register of all property, including beneficial 

ownership? 

Deputy D. Warr of St. Helier South (The Minister for Housing and Communities): 

I thank the Deputy for his question.  A report was commissioned by the last Government on the 

Digital Property Register, which has recently been completed and shared with me literally in the last 

week, but I have not yet considered its contents.  I have been clear all along that we must get to 

grips on data.  I hope this report will help us move forward and I am keen to learn how a register of 

all property, if it is possible, can be used to support our understanding of the property market in 

Jersey.  I apologise for my frog-like throat. 

The Greffier of the States (in the Chair): 

Deputy Andrews, no further supplementaries.   

 


